

March 10, 2014

Diane Hoelzer, P.E.		
Mark Goodwin and Associates
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:	Sawmill Crossing Unit 1, Mitigation Grading Plan	
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 3-7-14, (H13D057)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Based upon the information provided in the submittal received 3-7-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit and                 is acceptable for Final Plat approval and Building Permit approval on Lots 1 through 4 and 64 through 67.
Once the work has been completed and the mitigation plan has been certified and accepted, Hydrology will approve the remaining Building Permits in Unit 1.   

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

							
Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Development and Building Services
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